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 'Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.'  1 John 3:18   

 

 

 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

Our School Values 

 

 

  This week we interviewed some of our outstanding Year 6 pupils for the roles of Head Boy 

and Head Girl at Freeman’s for 2020 - 2021.  Many of them shared their understanding of our 

values and described how important they feel they are to the school.  It was lovely to hear 

them speak of kindness towards others, being helpful and supportive and accepting others 

regardless of their differences.  The candidates all made us feel extremely proud and 

confirmed our opinion that all of our Freeman’s children are very, very special. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Head Boy and Head Girl for 2020 – 2021 are… 

Head Boy: Samuel           Head Girl: Summer 

Our Deputy Head Boys for 2020 – 2021 are Rowan and Kaylan 

Our Deputy Head Girls for 2020 – 2021: Isobel and Sophie M 

A huge well done to you all. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Love 

  

Forgiveness   

Truthfulness 

  

Acceptance 

  

Kindness   

Perseverance 
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‘You shall love your neighbour as you love yourself’.  Mark 12:31  

Our Values Champions this week are:  

Year 3:                    Dahl Class:   Olly                     Donaldson Class:  Abbie  

Year 4:                    Kerr Class:  Shamar                 Zephaniah Class: Edie 

Year 5:                    Rowling Class: Cody               Horrowitz Class:  Jakub                                                     

Year 6:                    Pulman Class:   Finley Mo       Morpurgo Class:  Phoebe 

Well done to all of our Values Champions!  

 
Stars of the Week:  

Year 3:                    Dahl Class:    Kirsten                               Donaldson Class: Jamelia 

Year 4:                    Kerr Class:     Marcelina                        Zephaniah Class:  Zachary 

Year 5:                    Rowling Class:  Bobby                           Horrowitz Class: Olivia 

Year 6:                    Pulman Class:    Scarlott                        Morpurgo Class: Rochan 

Well done to all of Stars of the Week for showing outstanding behavior and excellent effort in their work.   

 

Dojo Champions of the Week  

  

Our Class of the Week with the highest number of Dojo points is….  

DONALDSON CLASS with 563 Dojo points!  

  

Lunchtime Awards  

Year 6: Akeem and Amy-Lou 

Year 5: Scarlett and Ellie 

Year 4: Isabella and Sahara 

Year 3: Zahraa and Shakiyah 

 

  

  



 

  

    Page 3 of 5  

Great Work! 

 

Year 4 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

In Year 4 the children have been practising different painting  

techniques, using different objects. They then used these techniques  

to paint a vase of flowers in the style of Degas, the artist Year 4 

are studying.  

  

 
Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

B
Beautiful poetry by Year 6  

S
Storm Sailing by Sennen and  

T
The Return of the Storm by Ennisa  
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School Information:  

Year 6: 

Reminder for our Year 6 Parents/Carers to apply for their 

child’s Secondary school place by 31st October 2020. 

 

School Lunches - ParentPay 

 

We can now confirm that as of next week we will be able to offer hot lunches at school.  It is a reduced 

menu, due to the current situation, but we do hope this will help during the colder months ahead.   

 

A meal order must be placed by 9.00am on the day required, you can of course order in advance.  

 

Can we please ask that if your child is not in school, for any reason, that their lunch is cancelled on the 

ParentPay ordering site.  Lunches that are not cancelled will still be charged to you.  This will also help 

reduce waste 

 

If you think you may be entitled to free school meals, please follow the link to check the criteria 

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-

education/Pages/free-school-meals.aspx 

 

Diary Dates 

9th October – Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

W/C 19th October – Parent Consultation (Via telephone) will take place during this week. Times for 

appointments will be sent home at the beginning of October. 

23rd October – School Closes at 3.20pm, half term 

2nd November – School open to pupils 

   

 

 
Please could we remind all 

parents to park 

considerately when picking 

up or dropping off children 

at school.   

As part of our risk assessment to keep our children safe and 

healthy, we need to make sure classrooms are well ventilated 

meaning that windows may be open during the day.  

We will be putting the heating on as some of the classrooms 

feel a little chilly at times, but please do send your child with 

an extra layer on cold days. 

Children will go out to play in the playground if it is damp or 

cold so please ensure they have a coat and warm clothing 

with them every day. 

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/Pages/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/Pages/free-school-meals.aspx
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